
 

 

  

               STATEMENT OF SUPPORT 

            ADOPT-A-SCHOOL PROGRAM 

 

 

The International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) supports the Adopt-a-School 

program initiated by the National Electrical Contractors Association (NECA). The goal of this 

program is to strengthen the connection between the industry and students and establish a 

presence in local schools. By raising awareness and enthusiasm among students, their families, 

and educators about career opportunities and training programs, we can cultivate a talent 

pipeline for the future electrical contracting workforce.  

 

The Adopt-a-School program creates an opportunity for the electrical contracting industry to 

assist communities in need while fostering a valuable resource for the future. By offering 

educational opportunities, supplies, and support, we can enhance students’ classroom 

experiences and career prospects. This approach not only benefits challenged communities but 

also helps the industry build a skilled workforce. Through this program, the industry can 

enhance its visibility and impact at both local and national levels. 
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